
 

 
 

 
Nucleic-Acid Testing Requirement Update for China-
bound flights operated by Juneyao Air 

 

Dear passengers, 

Due to the current coronavirus pandemic situation and related epidemic 

prevention and control requirements, passengers flying from Helsinki to China 

must go to the designated institutions for Nucleic-Acid Testing. Juneyao Air 

has updated the designated institutions issuing nucleic-acid reports shown 

below: 

  

All passengers must acquire PCR Nucleic-Acid Testing reports in the 

following institutions: TERVEYSTALO, MEHILAINEN, AAVA and A5. 

TERVEYSTALO: https://www.terveystalo.com/ 

MEHILAINEN: https://www.mehilainen.fi/ 

AAVA: https://www.aava.fi/  

A5: https://www.testaakorona.fi  

 

The health code could only be applied with the test results from the above-

designated institutions. Passengers are required to conduct the PCR 

Nucleic-Acid Testing twice before departure. 

 

Please visit the Embassy of China to Finland website regarding the Nucleic-

Acid Testing requirements. http://fi.china-

embassy.gov.cn/eng/lsfw/202206/t20220629_10712135.htm  

 

For TRANSIT passengers via Helsinki, please refer to the test guide 

through Juneyao Air website: 

https://global.juneyaoair.com/newslist/https:%7C%7Cmediaws.juneyaoair.co

m%7Cjcms%7Cpublish%7Cenb2c%7Cnotice%7Cj20221026_302_424_1705.

html 

 

Stay safe and welcome aboard! 
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